School Messenger

Please Dear SSMCS Families,

We have been asked by the Nevada Department of Education to participate in a Statewide Educational Technology Survey. This survey is very important as the results will influence the educational technology initiatives for the next two years. The timeline to complete this study is extremely tight with the final draft due to Nevada Legislative Counsel Bureau on June 1, 2020. The survey will only be available until May 18, 2020.

The opinions of parents are key to this year's report, especially in light of the current COVID-19 crisis that has heightened our demands on technology. Please follow the links below to access the survey. The very first question asks what district your student attends - Silver Sands Montessori falls under State-Sponsored Charter 18.

English Parent Survey (for parents of K-12 Nevada students) https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/XJD3597

Spanish Parent Survey (for parents of K-12 Nevada students) https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/XJK5Z5K

Thank you for time and participation.